
 

 

 

 

 

            16th October 2023 

 

Uniform Consultation 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

As you will be aware our current uniform supplier, Pauls, will cease trading at the end of the year.  

We are now in the process of selecting a new uniform supplier and have spoken with a number of potential 

companies. However, we feel it important to take on board the views of parents when setting our uniform 

requirements and choosing a supplier. Our current uniform requirements can be found on our website here.  

To help us with our decision making we would ask as many parents as possible to complete this short survey 

which should only take a couple of minutes to complete. The link can be found here.  Deadline for completion of 

the survey is 5.00 pm on Friday 20th October. 

Thank you in advance. 

 

 
 

 
Mr S Bowsher 
Headteacher 
 

 

 

 
 
 

https://www.larchwoodprimary.co.uk/our-school/our-uniform/
https://forms.office.com/e/7M1ATJwQRv?origin=lprLink

